
 
The AHERA regulations require public school districts and non-profit

schools to perform an original inspection to determine whether
asbestos-containing materials are present and then re-inspect
asbestos-containing material in each school every three years.

 

Initial Inspection 6 Month Inspection 3 Year Inspection

A-Tech's certified professionals will ensure your property is

 properly evaluated and treated to minimize risk.


